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Comments: special recreation fees

 

How unfair can you get!! Those are public lands and you are wanting to restrict access to only those

who can afford to pay the fees!  Why not charge an annual fee per vehicle like Lane County does for

their facilities? It's really upsetting to see public land with garbage from people who don't care, but

you are punishing those of us who respect the land by paying for their stupidity and ignorance.  It's

really sad to think I won't be able to take my grandkids to see these wilderness areas because we

can't afford the fees.  I think you need to rethink your proposed fees.  They are very unfair and

restrictive.   Please consider a $30-50 dollar per year per vehicle fee.  It makes more sense and is a

little more affordable for those of us on limited incomes.  

 


